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Comments: Dear Sirs,

 

I am compelled to strongly object to the brevity of the comment period in the face of a fire hose of new

information constructed on top of hundreds of prior pages, all of which requires time to read and digest.  I don't

want to believe the unreasonably short comment period is a deliberate attempt to minimize informed comment on

the Telephone Gap project.

 

PLEASE EXTEND THE COMMENT PERIOD!

 

Sincerely,

J. William Stubblefield, PhD

 

 


